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Students across all 
grade levels excited for 
math lessons

More opportunities for 
student collaboration 
through turn & talks, 
partner work, and small 
group problem-solving

Conestoga Valley School District, located in Pennsylvania, adopted Stepping Stones in 2022 and has 
quickly found success. Principals are seeing high student engagement through discourse and hands on 
learning, teachers are appreciating the materials and resources as well as the choice in assessment and 
activities, and students are loving math this year.

Increase in student 
engagement and 
“math talk”

Teachers love it 
– introducing the
program components
in manageable chunks
was helpful

Program components 
clearly align to 
the Standards for 
Mathematical Practice 

“My students are enjoying ORIGO’s math program.  The lessons 
are focused and to the point and require students to problem 
solve and work independently.”

Brownstown Elementary 
4th Grade Teacher

“We are really enjoying ORIGO Stepping Stones! The kids love 
their math journal and are adapting to the new routine. One of 
the students even said, “Who knew math could be this fun!” I’ll 
take that feedback any day. We’re really grateful for the flexibility 
to use differentiation/enrichment/games/fact fluency and not 
needing to search for it!” 

Smoketown Elementary
2nd Grade Teacher

“I have really appreciated having more materials and resources to 
work with. My kids appreciate the creativity of the lessons, and 
I personally appreciate the structure that I feel like I have been 
missing! I appreciate that Conestoga Valley has given us the tools 
to participate in a new math program because as a new teacher, 
the structure is really helpful!” 

Fritz Elementary 
1st Grade Teacher

Teachers are excited to implement a new math program! The 
Math Specialist has received so much positive feedback. Teachers 
appreciate the choice in assessments and activities for the 
students as well as the structure of the lessons. 

Students are also excited about math! They’ve made comments 
such as “I love the math journal” and “math is so much fun.”  
They enjoy working with their peers and talking about math.  A 
third grade student expressed his love of learning multiplication 
with the new math program.  He feels it is easier to learn his 
multiplication with the pictures and arrays that ORIGO uses!

Leola Elementary


